Matthew Flinders Anglican College Parents and Friends Association

Stringbark Road Buderim 4557 (07) 5477 3276 pandf@mfac.edu.au



Success Integrated Level 2, 700 High Street Kew East Victoria 3102

7 June 2012

Dear Darren,

Thank you for addressing our College parents at the recent Parenting Strategies for Teenage Success evening. You were very helpful and accommodating while we were deciding what the content of your talk should be, and in customising the content and timing to suit. Your staff were also very helpful.

Thanks also for the collated feedback from the audience which is very useful to our Association as we fund complimentary guest speakers to the College Community and value any feedback we receive.

All parents I spoke to found the evening to be quite entertaining and all took home something that they were able to use in making a positive change to their parenting strategies and communication.

Yours Sincerely,

Q3 Ren

Anne Press

Vice President – Community Parents and Friends Association